The Honorable Pete von Reichbauer




March 8, 2001

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember von Reichbauer:

I am pleased to transmit the King County E-Commerce Policy and Procedures for Incoming Payments.  This plan responds to a preamble to the e-payment ordinance that became 

K.C.C. 4.100 as well as a proviso contained in Section 115 of the 2001 Budget Ordinance.  The plan is submitted recognizing the importance of increasing the accessibility of King County services as well as reducing the costs of delivering those services.  The document includes definitions of terms regarding e-commerce and King County information-technology governance, policies regarding e-commerce projects (including criteria for funding them), and the procedures by which agencies will develop, deploy, and maintain those projects.  Attachments to the plan include a fiscal-impact statement template and a checklist of requirements and recommendations for e-commerce projects.  I am also including a motion for the Council’s approval of this document, as required by the proviso, prior to expenditure of funds for enterprise e-commerce rollout.
Should you have questions about the King County E-Commerce Policy and Procedures for Incoming Payments or this transmittal, please feel free to contact Sheryl V. Whitney, Director of the Department of Information and Administrative Services, at 296-3824, or Kevin Kearns, Manager of the Information and Telecommunications Services Division, at 296-0660.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive
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